
 
 
VIA FAX (# 414-286-3456) E-MAIL & City Mail 
 
February 25, 2005 
 
Mr. Ronald D. Leonhardt 
City Clerk 
City of Milwaukee - Common Council - City Clerk 
City Hall Room 205 
200 E. Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 
Attention:  Debra Fowler 
                  Council Services Division 
 
Subject:    CC Resolution 041523 

Resolution relative to the approval of a 2005 harbor 
assistance three year statement of intention 

 
Dear Mr. Leonhardt: 
 
Please find attached the original resolution and fiscal note for the 
above named CC resolution. 
 
The statement is an update to past statements and is a planning 
document required by the WISDOT in order to apply for future grants. 
Please contact me if you need additional information or you have any 
questions. Thank you for your assistance with this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lawrence E. Sullivan  P.E. 
Harbor Engineer 
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